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February 23, 2024 
 

VIA EMAIL 

Mark Colombo 
Video Division 
Media Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov  

Re: Off-air Notice, KBIT-LD, Monterey, CA 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Pursuant to Section 73.1740(a)(4) of the FCC’s Rules, Major Market Broadcasting of California, Inc. 
(MMBC), licensee of KBIT-LD, Monterey, CA (facility ID 35661) (the “Station”), hereby notifies the 
FCC that the Station went off-air on or around February 12, 2024.  A recent barrage of storms passing 
through California resulted in extreme power fluctuations at the tower site, which caused damage to 
Station equipment.  The extent of the damage has not yet been ascertained, as the aforementioned storms 
have made it difficult and dangerous to access the tower site.  

MMBC will work to restore station operations at the earliest feasible time, and will notify the FCC when it 
has resumed operations. To the extent necessary, MMBC will file a request for special temporary authority 
for the Station.  

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Dennis P. Corbett 
of TELECOMMUNICATIONS LAW PROFESSIONALS PLLC 


